
 
 
 
 
 
From: Don Turner [mailto:spyglassdon35@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 4:51 PM 

To: Jaime Schween 
Subject: File No: 0388-30-2018-775.02150.026 (Application to the Board of Variance) 

 
We are in receipt of your letter dated March 15, 2018 concerning property #26-8985 Shook Road and 
wish to respond herein. 
 
My wife and I own a neighbouring property at 9011 Shook Road and are in full agreement with the 
request to make structural alterations to the above noted property.   
 
Should further information be required, we can be contacted as follows: 
 
Don and Janis Turner 
9011 Shook Road V2V 7M8 
604-826-5115 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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